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Thursday 1st February 2024 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

Welcome back to school for 2024! 

I hope you enjoyed a safe and happy summer break – resting, relaxing and enjoying time with family. I would 
especially like to welcome our new families and students. I hope you find our school as welcoming & 
inspiring as I have over the past 16 years. 

New Classes & New Year 
Students have been placed into temporary classes, based on careful consideration of their learning and 
social needs. These classes may need to be adjusted once enrolments have been finalised – but our top 
priority is getting the “best fit” for your child. A smooth start to the school year is vital for students’ academic 
and social learning and I thank you for your support in making this time positive for your child. 

Our 2024 theme is The Year of the Dragon – recognising the Lunar New Year on Feb 10. In Chinese 

culture, The Dragon is an extraordinary creature – symbolizing power, nobility, honour, luck and success. 
Our classes are named after special values or traits of The Dragon. 

Our temporary classes are: 

K Adventurous 

Mrs Achrakie & Mrs Mengi  Rm1 

K Magical 

Ms Melhem  Rm2 

1/2 Astonish  

Mrs Alameddine  Rm5 

1/2 Brave  

Mrs Bowman (nee Ms Goh) Rm15 

1/2 Trust 

Miss Kopuz  Rm6 

3/4 Aspire 

Miss Alsalimy & Ms Srini    Rm10 

3/4 Majestic 

Miss Marwazi  Rm3 

3/4 Wealth 

Ms Ward  Rm4 

5/6 Ambitious 

Miss Salloum     Rm9 

5/6 Brilliance 

Miss Ballouk    Rm8 

5/6 Daring 

Ms Drar & Ms Dimos  Rm7 

Thank you again for your ongoing support of our school and your child’s education. We look forward to 
meeting you, connecting with you and celebrating the new year together. Further information will come 
from each stage. In the meantime – please make sure you are connected to… 

and 

   Kind regards, 

L Reynolds 

Louise Reynolds   
 Principal 

http://www.granvillee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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